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Juanito’s Travels 

Juanito Magbanua was very busy this month with a full and successful speaking 
schedule. He preached at the Tapaz Church of Christ on June 2. Tapaz is in the 
mountainous interior of Panay Island. Four young people accepted the Lord and 
were baptized. He spoke at the Lemery Church of Christ on June 9; three people 
responded to the invitation and were baptized the next day. He spoke at the Jolog 
Church of Christ on June 16, helping them celebrate their third anniversary. 
Balasan Church of Christ celebrated their fifteenth anniversary on June 30 with 
Juanito as their speaker. Three people responded to accept Jesus as their savior 
and were baptized. 

New Building Project 

The Estancia Church of Christ in Kalibo has been able to rent property and is 
building a place to worship. They have outgrown their current place of worship. 
Juanito has been helping Pastor Romulo Subong and the members with the 
construction. 
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Vacation Bible School 

The Hempfield Church of Christ in Greensburg, PA 
had CALM Philippines as their mission for Vacation 
Bible School in June. They raised $637.59. for the 
mission! The money will be used to buy back-to-
school supplies for the CALM Philippines churches 
and two elementary schools in Iloilo City. 

 

Juanito’s wife, Nenette, and his sister, Luz, directed a Vacation Bible School at the 
Taft North Church of Christ. 

   

IBS 

The Iloilo Bible Seminary began its current semester on June 24; it will run through 
October. There are five students and six part-time professors. They study five days 
a week. Please pray for these upcoming church leaders. 

Medical Mission   

CALM Philippines conducted a medical mission at the Lemery Church of Christ on 
June 15 with 22 volunteers serving 122 people. Approximately 35 children were 
provided a nutritious meal, listened to Bible stories, and participated in singing and 
prayer. 
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Pray for  

 CALM Philippines and the churches they serve. 

 Iloilo Bible Seminary. 

 Medical mission in Balasan on July 20. 

 

How you can help 

 Tell your friends about CALM Philippines. 
 Visit us at our website and on our Facebook page. 
 Instructions on how to give to CALM can be found on 

calmphilippinesusa.net/Give. You may give to a specific need or to general 
support of CALM’s work. 

 If you would like to have someone talk to your church or organization about 
CALM, please send us an email at calm.ph.usa@gmail.com.  


